
Notice to Contractors 

Invitation for Bids 

Central Maine Community College is conducting a competitive bid process for a new Outdoor Student 

Pavilion.  Bids will be opened and read aloud by the Bid Administrator at 2:00 pm on June 02, 2022.   

 

The project consists of a new 2,400 square feet, open-air structure and is to be located in the courtyard 

outside of CMCC’s Jalbert Hall's cafeteria. Work includes a new concrete slab on grade and foundation 

system, wood post and beam frame system, wood roof trusses, and a metal panel roof system.  

 

The detailed Notice to Contractors can be found on the Bureau of General Services website: 

https://www.maine.gov/dafs/bgs/business-opportunities . 


